Ms. Linda Bridwell Executive Director Public Service Commission PO Box 615 Frankfort, KY 40602

RE: Case No. 2024-00331 Elkhorn Water District Response to the Commission Staff's Report dated March 18, 2025

Dear Ms. Bridwell:

Elkhorn Water District (Elkhorn District) submits the following comments concerning the Commission Staff Report dated March 18, 2025:

- 1. In its report Commission Staff found Elkhorn District's Revenue Requirement from Rates to be \$435,737, which requires revenue increase of \$26,954, or 6.59 percent. Elkhorn District requests the Commission authorize the assessment of the water rates contained in Appendix A of the Commission Staff Report.
- Elkhorn District concurs with the remainder of the findings presented in the Commission Staff Report.
- 3. Elkhorn District waives its right to request an informal conference or hearing in this case.

If the Commission needs any additional information from Elkhorn District to expedite implementation of the new rates, please contact our office.

Nancy Sherrow Office Manager

Elkhorn Water District